As a huge surf boat enthusiast, | am extremely upset to hear about this proposal. | do not endorse closing this section of the
Willamette river to these boats. We are incredibly fortunate to have access to this beautiful water way that cuts right through our city-
it is truly the highlight of our Portland summers! The river must remain inclusive to all who want to enjoy it. We can seek other ways

to educate those who do not follow rules, which will always happen. Please vote against this legislation that will take away the joy of
so many local families.



